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I vehemently oppose requiring in-person voting. Mail in voting is secure and reliable 

and I have yet to hear a valid reason it should be disallowed. In my eyes, mandating 

in-person voting effectively amounts to voter suppression. Whether by mail or in-

person, everyone has the right to vote in our democracy. 


